
 

 

 

 

 

 

Paris, June 22, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Vivendi : Compensation of corporate officers submitted to a vote of the 

shareholders on June 22, 2021 
 

 

 

 

In accordance with applicable regulations and standard practice, Vivendi's Supervisory Board reviewed the 

compensation of corporate officers submitted to a vote of the shareholders on June 22, 2021. 

 

Taking into consideration the multiple responsibilities of the members of the Management Board and the Chairman 

of the Supervisory Board, the Supervisory Board unanimously confirmed the assessment of their compensation as 

reviewed by the Corporate Governance, Nominations and Remuneration Committee and then approved by the 

General Shareholders' Meeting. 
 
 

 


